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I strongly oppose any more taxation. I am a 4th generation Oregonian. I love this 

state. The fees and taxes are getting outrageous. I have heard there is tolling for 205 

in this bill. We the citizens already voted no. Why isn’t Salem listening to the voters. 

The economy has been extremely difficult since covid. Oregonians are still extremely 

strapped for funds. If the state of Oregon thinks they don’t have enough money, 

imagine being a citizen. Please stop taxing the people out of the state  


